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Season 2019 / 2020 

Pre Pennant Newsletter 01 

Pennant Dates 

Following the recent Annual General Meeting the following pennant dates have been decided 
 

a) Closing Date for Pennant entries: Monday 5th August 2019 

b) Dates for Grading Nights: The Committee have decided that due to low numbers the grading 

nights will not be held this season. Clubs are requested to provide a suggested grade when 

nominating new players. Some thought will need to be given to how the Rules regarding 

Provisional Grades are implemented. 

c) Date for Captains Meeting; To be confirmed. 

d) Dates for Championships; To be confirmed. Some concern was expressed at the AGM regarding 

the common wet weather at the start of the season; the Committee will discuss and advise the 

dates once a decision has been made. 

 
Regrading 

A number of changes made to grades at the Christmas 2018 break are yet to be updated on the grading list or 
in tennis scores. Grades have not yet been reviewed following the completion of the 2018 / 2019 Season. 
Once these have been taken care of an updated grading list will be made available. 
 

Communication 

Please continue to use the Association’s email, ayctas@gmail.com for all communication with the Association. 
Any emails sent to this address will automatically be forwarded to all of the current Committee members. 

If you have any queries that require a more immediate response please contact; 

The President on 0418 100 751, or 

The Secretary on 0431 181 713 

I plan to expand our email distribution from Clubs and Captains to include players, past & present in an 
attempt to spread the information as widely as possible. If you don’t wish to receive our emails please let me 
know. 

Next Meeting 

It is likely that the Committee will meet in mid-July to review grades and make some decisions on the pennant 
dates for 19/20. First team review meeting will be Sunday August 11th @ 3:00 pm. If you wish to have any 
input please email us before then. 

 

Let me know if you have any queries 

Campbell 
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